
  
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

Wednesday October 11, 2017 / PSAT Day 
 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

      

      

      

      

      

 

Club Meetings: 

 

 FCA meeting has been changed to Thursday, make 

sure you stop by room 308 to hear some of our 

leaders speak.  

 Ballet Folklorico meeting tomorrow Thursday, 

after school in room 313. 

 There is a CSF meeting Friday in room 406.  

Applications can still be picked up in room 406 

and turned in anytime this week or during the 

meeting.    

 Attention all students! Do you love Halloween? Are 

you good at acting or scaring people? Well the 

French Club needs actors and volunteers for this 

year’s Haunted House! If interested, please come 

to room 208 this Thursday at lunch. Students who 

help can also receive Community Service 

 Thanks! 

 

   

 

- Wednesday Oct. 11th is the PSAT.  10th and 11th 

grade students will be taking the PSAT at 7:30am.  

9th grade students will be working on Shmoop at 

9am.  Room assignments are posted on the 

window of room 904. 12th grade students will be 

on campus starting at 11:30am. 

 

- The family engagement center (located right in 

front of attendance) is looking for 6-8 volunteers 

(bilinguals are a plus but not required), this is a 

great opportunity to earn community service 

hours, and the best part---we will also feed you! 

For more information, please contact Ms. Antonio 

in room MM2 or Mr. Landaverde in the counseling 

office. 

 

- Students interested in taking the ASVAB can sign 

up now! The ASVAB is a career assessment tool 

that will give you ideas of different careers that 

are a perfect fit for you! The assessment will take 

place on Tuesday October 24th in the College and 

Career Center. Don't wait to sign up because 

space is limited! 

 

 

 

 

 

- Hey Eagles,  

Australian students will be coming to SP in 

January and they need you to be their host family.  

This is a great opportunity to meet someone from 

Australia and show them what life in America is.  

For more info. pick up a flyer in the Dance Room.    

 

- Saturday Scholars is this Saturday October 14th.  

Take advantage of San Pasqual teachers who are 

here and ready to help you.  Remember one 

Saturday Scholars will remove one full day 

absence.  You must be in attendance from 8:00AM 

until noon.  See you this Saturday at Saturday 

Scholars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great day Eagles.  Remember United We 

Soar!  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we are 
Academically Engaged 
  Behaving Positively 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


